## Christianson, Eric

From: Sent:

Rosemary Lee [leerosemary37@gmail.com] Wednesday, January 25, 2012 4:10 PM

To:

Woulf, Mark; Subeck, Lisa; Verveer, Mike; Christianson, Eric; tfarley@thinklaughlive.com;

tlc@mailbag.com; David Hart; pambean@charter.net; tisieger@uhs.wisc.edu;

rdlepak@wisc.edu; Bidar-Sielaff, Shiva; stevenson.samuelb@gmail.com; Gloede, Carl

Subject:

ALRC agenda #2A, Hawk's Bar & Grill

## Hello ALRC!

I cannot attend tonight's meeting because I am a member of the VOC that meets at 5:00pm tonight. I want to voice my firm support for the capacity increase for Mr. Sullivan's venue from

83 to 160. Hawk's Bar & Grill has never been a "problem" venue, is well staffed and supervised. It has been an asset to the 400 block of State Street. Mr. Sullivan is a very conscientious, hands-on and responsibile venue operator. He also contributes to the community with his financial and volunteer support. I strongly urge the committee to approve Mr. Sullivan's request.

Mark, because this is last minute will you please ensure all committee members are aware of my support?

Thank You,
Rosemary
Semary Lee
111 W. Wilson Street
Madison WI 53703
608-256-1651 (H)
608-712-7818 (C)